
5. develop a workplan and budget for Phase Two: Implementation state of assuming 
authority of Elementary and Secondary Education at Six Nations of the Grand 

River Territory 

Bid applications were advertised in early June 2002. The contract, won by TEWA TA TIS Education 
Consultants owned by Claudine Van Every-Albert an experienced educator in our community, 

started at the end of June. The TEWATATIS' recommended strategy for proceeding with 
elementary and secondary education will be presented by October 18, 2002 when the contract is 

concluded. 

ISNEA Working Group Meetings 

The next meeting of the ISNEA Working Group will be held at Six Nations Polytechnic on 

Thursday August 29, 2002 at 9~30am. All are welcome to attend. 

The Working Group will be discussing its Terms of Reference and vacant seats on the committee. 
In addition, the ISNEA will be discussing future plans, budgets, Board Development, a Critical 

Path, and upcoming education conferences. 

If anyone has questions, please contact Claudine VanEvery-Albert or Ruby Bomberry, ISNEA 

Administrative Assistant at 445-1771 or send an e-mail to sneduc@execulink.com 
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